
Port of Long Beach - View Bulletin

Hot Cruise Tickets Snapped Up 
Next posting of port tour reservations set for July 1 
 
June 2, 2008 

The port cruises are smokin' hot tickets. More than 500 reservations for cruises in August 
were snapped up in less than an hour Monday morning, June 2. Check on our reservations 
page for "standbys." The reservations for September's cruises will be posted July 1. Or, 
join us at Green Port Fest October 4 for a full day of cruises.  View a video tour. 

file:///C|/Documents%20and%20Settings/sun/My%20Documents/ms/06.02.08.htm7/14/2008 1:40:51 PM

http://polb.com/about/ticketreservation/default.asp
http://polb.com/about/ticketreservation/default.asp
http://longbeach.granicus.com/MediaPlayer.php?publish_id=415
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